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10 May 2024 

Dear Parents, 

The week began with the popular TSSSA Sponsored Run. The children did an amazing job at persevering 

with their run around Stovell Field. Everyone ran well. Our Sports Leaders took their responsibilities very 

seriously. They led the warm up and supported many of the children by running alongside and 

encouraging them to keep going. We are extremely grateful to the Windsor Schools Sports Partnership, 

in particular Mark and Katie who not only helped out on the day but who organised the event and allowed 

us to use the field. 

Congratulations go to: 

Grayson, Sienna, Kyle, D’Jaé, Josh E, Oha, Harry, Orla, Sean and Ella. Of couse we must also thank all the 

parents and staff who ran too. Congratulations go to John and Caitlin for speeding round the track and 

putting the rest of us to shame! 

I have been told that the money raised through sponsorship of the run is gathering pace. Many thanks to 

all of you who have sponsored your children to complete the run. It is not too late to donate your 

sponsorship via the link: https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/tssrun2024  

Thank you to Father Richard for leading Family Worship this week. He based our worship on Ascension 

Day and this involved him sending a rocket off into the roof of the Church. This immediately captured the 

attention of the children. His message focussed on heaven and our perception of heaven including where 

we think heaven may be. Heaven can be found in so many different places, where is yours? 

This week the country has seen the publication of new guidance by Ofcom to keep children safe online. 

The Online Safety Bill has now become law and is designed to protect children online. There is some 

excellent information on the BBC Newsround website on the bill itself. 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround/68974905  

I am sending out along with this newsletter some online safety tips for parents. Online safety tips can be 

also be found on the following links: 

https://parentsafe.lgfl.net/home  

https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround/13910067  

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/#guides  

Please remember that your own habits when using devices at home will be setting the future habits of 

your children. If you are able to, as a family, have some screen free time with devices away for a set period 

of time and enjoy playing games or going out together.  

Next week we look forward to the Year 1 Class Assembly at St Stephen and St Agnes’ Church, starting at 

9am. All parents and friends of Year 1 are warmly invited to attend.  

https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/tssrun2024
https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround/68974905
https://parentsafe.lgfl.net/home
https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround/13910067
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/#guides
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TSSSA are busy preparing for the biggest fundraising event of the year. Please see the message below: 
 
For our Summer Fair this year, we will be bringing the best of British festivals direct to our 
playground. 
 
With a vibrant and fun atmosphere bursting with colour, electrifying entertainment, delicious dining, 
festival style games, creative crafts and so much more… 
 
         Saturday 22 June 12-3pm 
 
More info coming soon!  
 
Finally, the TSSSA will be holding a nearly new uniform sale on Friday 17 May in the car park at drop off. 
There is a good stock of summer uniform available.  We appreciate any donation you would like to make. 
 
Kind regards, 

 

Spring Term Dates 

13 May 2024 Reception Class visit Odds Farm 

14 May 2024 Class Photographs 

16 May 2024 Year 1 Class Assembly in St Stephen and St Agnes Church at 

9am 

17 May 2024 TSSSA Nearly New Uniform Sale at 8.45am in the car park 

17 May 2024 Music Festival Rehearsal at Homer School, leaving school at 

12.45pm and arriving back at 3.30pm. Please contact the office 

if you can volunteer to help us walk there and back. 

20 May to 22 May 2024 Year 4 to Ufton Court Trip 

23 May 2024 Pupil Term finishes 

24 May 2024 In Service Day 

11 June 2024 Year 3 to The Natural History Museum 

14 June 2024 Father’s Day Shop run by the TSSSA during the school day 
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17 June 2024 Sports Day, Stovell Field, starting at 9am 

(24 June 2024 back up in case of bad weather) 

18 June 2024 Reception Class Assembly in St Stephen and St Agnes Church at 

9am 

22 June 2024 TSSSA Summer Fair 

26 June 2024 Year 3 and Year 4 attending the Berkshire Music Festival at The 

Hexagon Theatre, Reading 

27 June 2024 Year 1 to Whipsnade Zoo 

20 July 2024 TSSSA Party in the Playground 

23 July 2024 The Leavers’ Service, held at St Stephen and St Agnes Church at 

2pm 

25 July 2024 Term finishes at 3.15pm 

 

Please remember that weekly information can be found about your child’s learning on the Class News. 

This is uploaded onto the website and is available at the following pages: 

https://tssfirst.co.uk/children/foundation/class-news 

https://tssfirst.co.uk/children/year-1/class-news 

https://tssfirst.co.uk/children/year-2/class-news  

https://tssfirst.co.uk/children/year-3/class-news 

https://tssfirst.co.uk/children/year-4/class-news 

https://tssfirst.co.uk/children/foundation/class-news
https://tssfirst.co.uk/children/year-1/class-news
https://tssfirst.co.uk/children/year-2/class-news
https://tssfirst.co.uk/children/year-3/class-news
https://tssfirst.co.uk/children/year-4/class-news

